Diocese of the Armenian Church of America

MEMO

630 Second Ave. New York, NY 10016

Date:

May 30, 1995

To:

Laura Gononian

From: Father Garabed Kochakian 7.9.K

Re:

ACYOA Seniors Meeting

Laura, I will not be attending this meeting as you and the Primate will be present.

Two things I wish to bring to the C.C.'s attention.

- a) Publications of Sacraments and Prayers Father Haigazoun Melkonian will bring this manuscript with him to the next meeting.
- b) The Lectionary. I have the draft complete! I checked with Gloria Basmajian and asked her to give a price for the computer work as it will need to be put on a disc. This cost plus printing I will get ASAP.

Also, do you think it would be advantageous to have the Central Council be involved in the preparation of this year's Calendar project. If so mention it to Keith.

Primate C.C.

FGK/as